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Long Term Organics Processing Options 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration pursue Option 3 – Build a City-owned Organics Processing 
Facility. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on April 2, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee did not vote on the recommendation unanimously.  
 
Attachment 
April 2, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


